
CIRCULAR 
      FIRST STEP TO A,B,C………… 

Date: 19-12-17                                                                                                                                                 
Ref.No./VPS/00105 
 
Dear Parent 
 

This is to inform you that Christmas Celebration is going to be held on Friday 22nd Dec 2017. 
Kindly send your ward in red and white casual dress on that day. 
Note :Send some toffees and decorative material for class decoration on 22nd Dec 2017. 
 
Regards 
Vice Principal 
 


